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27 November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 10 and 11 Study and Exam Skills Session including Twilight Parents Session 

On Wednesday 2 December, an outside company called Positively MAD will present virtually 

to our Year 10 and 11 students on Studying Effectively and Exam Revision Skills. 

The student sessions will run in sync with the normal school day taking place for Year 11 

during their period 1 lesson, and for Year 10 during their period 3 lesson.  Lunch and break 

times will again be as normal.  Students will require their normal books and equipment for 

lessons on that day and a notebook.  

In addition to the sessions for the students, we would like to invite you to the twilight session 

the presenters will be running for parents, on how best to support your child during exams and 

how to help them with their study skills.  This will again be virtual and the zoom link is now 

below, we will have a prompt start at 6:30pm on Wednesday 2 December and we highly 

suggest that your child sits with you during this session.  Please be aware that there is a limit 

to the numbers we can accept on zoom (300) and it will be first come first serve for this. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84118418343?pwd=VUVxVEsyVUdkKzFsRzdBeTJPN1NCdz09 
Meeting ID: 841 1841 8343 
Passcode: 594031 
 
As you have already seen we have previously sent you the draft summer exams timetable 

issued by JCQ and with the current government guidance being that exams are going ahead 

this summer we felt this session would be extremely beneficial for you supporting your child 

at home.  The government guidance is that examinations will go ahead in the summer, with a 

delayed start and we must prepare them for this.  

Should you have any questions then please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Yours sincerely 

   
Miss C Nimmo   Miss S Grindey 
Head of Year 11  Head of Year 10 
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